

[image: ]  Forest Hill Elementary School
              548 Forest Hill Road, Fredericton, NB, E3B 4K6
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Thursday, September 27, 2018

Dear Families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Forest Hill Elementary and Liverpool Street Elementary would like to inform our families of a change in dismissal times for Wednesdays.  Forest Hill Elementary students will now dismiss at 11:45 am on Wednesdays.  If you have a child attending Liverpool Street Elementary School, they will now dismiss at 11:55am on Wednesdays.  
This change will go into effect starting on Wednesday, October 3, 2018.  Daycares will be notified of the change in time by our schools.   We hope that this will help get our students home or to daycare at a reasonable time for lunch.  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact your school.
Sincerely,
Tracy Stewart
Forest Hill Elementary School
Kelly Parks
Principal of Liverpool Street Elementary
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